SF 29th ldarch, 1978
CONFIDEUTIAL

Ordination of omen Consultation

Before he left for the Catholic Renewal Conference
in Loughborough this morning Christopher asked me to send
you the enclosed copy of a letter from Canon Purdy of the
Vatican. He proroses tc delay replying until Canon Purdy
writese to him again with Bishop Torrella's letter.

If you agree, Christopher will say that there is no
problem is callinzg the document 2 "Report" rether than a
"Statexent”., OSomethli g could ulso be added concerning the
status of the documrent - givilar to the Note put on
published ARCIC documents. Until we know the contents
of Bishop Torrellc'a letter Christopher does not thirnk
he can go much further,

The Right Revd. Joan iiowe,
Anglican Consultative Council,
32 Eccleston Street,

London,

SW1W 9PY



